

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

7th June 2022

Dear parents and carers,



PTA Strawberry Tea Friday 1st July 2022

The PTA will be holding their Strawberry Tea on Friday 1st July 2022 from 3pm to 5pm. Entrance to the fair is £5.00 per adult which includes strawberries and cream, and children are free. There will be lots of exciting stalls and events including bubble football, Year 6 stocks, donkey rides and many more plus an ice cream stand with ice cream specially made for Avalon School.

The PTA will also be running a summer raffle and raffle tickets will be sent home with the children next week. The money and ticket stubs (please retain ticket part) together with any unsold tickets should be returned to school no later than Tuesday 28th June 2022.

The PTA are always grateful for your support which helps raise money that directly benefits all children at Avalon School. Recently the PTA have helped fund many different activities including Mathletics, Challenge Day, and the purchase of iPads.

All children from Reception to Year 6 may be collected by an appropriate adult from 3pm to attend the Strawberry Tea. Children in Years 3 to 6 who are not collected will stay with their form teacher until normal pick-up time at 3.40pm.

Extra-curricular clubs will not be taking place, however After School Care is available as usual should you wish to book a place for your child.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Callaway Headteacher













Telephone: 0151 625 6993

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk